
Mr. Jack Kouzoujian 
163 Oix Hills Road 
Huntington Station, New York 11746 

Dear Mr. Kouzoujian: 

February 11, 1981 

We very gratefully acknowledge your donation of $1,000 lone thousand 
dollars), to the Paceset ters Mortgage Fund of St. Vartan Cathedral. 

Our mortgage obligations have been a major financial burden over the 
years and it is only due to such magnanimous kindness as you have extended 
that we vlill actually fulfill these obligations in the next f w years. At 
long last this beloved structure, our Cathedral, wi ll belon~ completely 
to the community which has lovingly labored to make her its 01-m. 

r~ay God bless you or your generosity and may His Spirit continue 
to imbue you with the great faith and love \'/Rich are His alone to bestow. 

Enclosure: receipt No.37617 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 


